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I am over 70 years old and I have owned my country home for over 30 years.  In my 

life I have never considered that this state would tax the water coming out of my well.  

Unlike a city water source, I paid to have my well drilled, paid for the piping from my 

well to my home, paid to have my well installed and paid to have my pump hooked up 

to an electrical source. I even paid fees to obtain permits to have a well installed on 

my property. Those people on community water systems don’t pay for any of this.  

They are being taxed for that part of their ability to get water that is maintained by a 

community source, based generally on how much water they use.  You do not do this 

for me in any way, shape or form.  This tax you are wanting is as ridiculous as taxing 

people for the air we breathe.  For our larger farms, particularly food produce “truck” 

farms, this tax could put the out of business. Will your Greed have no bounds?!  


